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August 6, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I received your letter of July 30, 1975, with interest. 

I appreciate your caution concerning Hugh Aynesworth, 
and recall your having previously cautioned me in Memphis. Our 
relationship with Aynesworth was handled in such a manner that 
I am certain no prejudice will result therefrom. 

I would like to fly up to the Washington area some weekend 
soon and have a leisure visit with you and Jim. When might be a 
good time for me to come? 

Very truly yours, 

JDP/gvz 


